
 

 12 December 2013 
 
RE: TERM 1 REPORTS / END OF YEAR 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Please find enclosed your child’s Term 1, 2013-14 Academic Report. This is an interim 
report which aims to provide you with an understanding of your child’s current levels of 
attainment and attitude towards learning.  
 
We know that parents come from many different learning cultures and that grading and 
levels can often mean different things to different people. Please do look at our guidance 
on what the levels mean and speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions 
or need any additional information. 
 

• Effort and Behaviour - BBBB is the expected level which represents consistently good 
effort and behaviour.  

• Attainment Levels – the shaded boxes in the tracker sheet show the expected 
levels at the end of the school year.  

 
Please be informed that there will also be a Parent-Teacher Conference after Chinese 
New Year, on Wednesday 19 and Thursday 20 February, where you will have the chance 
to have a formal conversation with your child’s teachers to discuss progress and next 
steps in your child’s learning.  
 
It has been a very busy and productive autumn term and we hope you have enjoyed 
sharing in many of the highlights of the last few months. The students and teachers are 
to be commended for all their hard work. Thanks also needs to be given to the parents 
for all the help you give to your children and to the school to aid us to have positive 
home-school partnerships.  
 
Thank you on behalf of all the staff for your kind gifts and cards, we really appreciate 
them. We wish you all an enjoyable and restful Christmas break and health and 
happiness for 2014. We are looking forward to welcoming you back on Monday 6 January 
2014. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Niki Meehan 


